

NOTIFICATION

The undersigned is directed to convey that in line with the decision taken in the meeting of the Hostel Management Committee on 24th March 2019, duly communicated by the Proctor vide his note dated 27th March 2019 the following points may be noted for information of all concerned: -

1. Boarders residing in the hostels of Visva-Bharati (excluding Patha Bhavana) who desires to stay in their hostels during the period of Summer Vacation of 2019 for academic purposes only, may apply through proper channel (through Concerned HOD and Principal) to the Office of the Proctor citing proper justifications for staying.

2. The last date for receipt of such applications is 3 p.m. of 1st April 2019.

3. The above application needs to be followed by a consent letter from the Guardian within one week.

The above issues with the consent of the competent authority.

Registraz (Acting) Visva-Bharati

Memo No :- REG/Notify/2018-19/812-

Date: - 27.03.2019

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: -

- 1. Principals of all Bhavanas / All Directors
- 2. Heads of all Academic Departments
- 3. Finance Officer
- 4. Proctor
- 5. All Deputy Proctors
- 6. Dean of Students Welfare
- 7. C.S to Vice Chancellor
- 8. P.A. to Registrar
- 9. Senior Systems Analyst & (I/C) Computer Centre: With a request to upload this notification in the University Website